
NORTH YARMOUTH COMMUNICATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

October 7, 2019 

Minutes 

 

Attending: Debbie Grover, Katie Murphy, Christian Edmondson, Kathy Whittier 

 

Minutes of previous meeting: Accept as printed: Katie/Kathy. VOTED. 

 

OLD/CONTINUING BUSINESS 

Newsletter: The sample template created by Rosemary and Debbie was reviewed with the 

committee. There was discussion of including the bios for the folks running for the Water 

District seat, but they came in after the deadline. Something should go in the newsletter – it can 

be reorganized if necessary. 

 

Celebration: We are waiting to hear from Anne Graham about whether she wants our support for 

advertising the event. It will be posted on the changeable sign at the hall. The town office will 

announce the new director soon, perhaps next Select Board meeting. Debbie will contact Annie 

about advertising deadlines. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Meetings: When and how often do we really need to meet? Quarterly? Every 2-3 months? 

 

Traffic calming: Chris noted that there didn’t seem to be sufficient information available about 

what was going to happen with the project. 

 

Next meeting: Monday, January 13, 6:30 pm, Downstairs Meeting Room. 

 

 

 


